
Construction Notice 
Palos Verdes Recycled Water Pipeline Project 

PIPELINE CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 
TORRANCE 
June 28, 2024 

 
Dates of Activity 
July 1 – July 12, 2024 
 
Monday – Friday 
8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

No work on July 4, 2024 

 

 
 
 
 
Contact Us 
Thank you for your patience and 
understanding during the construction. 
Should you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact the West Basin 
Construction Awareness Team at: 
 
recycledwateroutreach@westbasin.org 
(424) 246-6878 
 
www.westbasin.org/pvlateral 

 
 
 
 

West Basin – Providing a 
safe and reliable supply of 
high-quality water to the 

communities we serve. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

West Basin Municipal Water District is constructing a new recycled water 
pipeline that will expand recycled water use in the City of Torrance and 
bring the first drop of recycled water to the Palos Verdes Peninsula. 
 

What to Expect 

Project activities include excavation, open trench construction, backfill 
work, paving, deliveries of materials and use of construction equipment. 
 
Vista Montana will be closed between Via Corona and Paseo De Las 
Tortugas during construction work hours. 

• Via Corona at Vista Montana will be closed daily during 
construction work hours; no vehicular access to or from Via 
Corona during work hours 

• Residents on Via Corona who wish to utilize their vehicles during 
construction work hours must move their vehicles outside of Via 
Corona before construction begins each day 

• Paseo De Las Tortugas will remain open during construction work 
hours with a minimum of one lane of through-traffic at all times 

• Some noise, dust and vibration during work activities 

• No disruption to utility, trash, mail and delivery services 

• Mitigation plans are in place to ensure access for emergency 
services as needed 
 

Location 
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Vista Montana will be closed between Via Corona and Paseo De Las Tortugas 
from July 1-12 between 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday-Friday. 


